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JERSEYVILLE - This time of year, fans of McCarry’s Dairyland in Jerseyville usually 
rush to buy their last ice cream treats before the community staple closes for the season. 
But due to high demand, Dairyland  they’ll be staying open during recently announced
their usual off-season.

https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=pfbid0gxMeGq7KYR4KmEmGsqhPD2LqiGrsgf4XaKt59e9YGKRpcp9ciP1W1o98HKyXqLc1l&id=100063528374008&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


Dairyland will remain open each week from Thursday to Sunday starting the week of 
Nov. 5, 2023. Their hours will be from 11 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Thursdays and Sundays, and 
11 a.m. to 9 p.m. on Fridays and Saturdays.

“We are beyond excited to keep offering your favorite treats throughout the cold 
season!” they wrote on .Facebook

Shortly after , Jay Jones said the demand to stay open becoming a co-owner of Dairyland
is just as much from staff members as it is from customers.

“The staff requested that we stay open longer throughout the year,” Jones said. “That’s 
what they’ve requested, and a lot of the public has requested that as well.”

McCarry’s Dairyland is located at 400 W. Carpenter St., Suite B, in Jerseyville. More 
information and updates are available on their .Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=pfbid0gxMeGq7KYR4KmEmGsqhPD2LqiGrsgf4XaKt59e9YGKRpcp9ciP1W1o98HKyXqLc1l&id=100063528374008&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.riverbender.com/articles/details/new-dairyland-owners-plan-improvements-while-preserving-mccarrys-legacy-66238.cfm?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063528374008&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

